
 

 

Product Change Notice 
 

SPC Series Change to A2 version 

� Notification #: 2012050001 

� Date of Publication: May 2, 2012 

� Affected Model: Listed Below 

� Change Description 

 

For better solution and reliability, the mechanical design of the SPC series is improved and 

changes to A2 version. 

 

The bezel of the SPC series (A1) is very thin metal and is way too flexible. We change stainless 

steel thickness into 2mm for A2 version to prevent distortion caused by polished treatment, and 

change panel gasket to 45 degree for better water draining. 

 

Please notice that the dimensions will be different between A1 & A2. New products based on 

AMD G-Series & Intel Cedar Trail (SPC-xxA4/xx07) will apply this change directly and still keep 

the version in A1. 

 

� Customer Impact of Change and Recommended Action 

Please review this information carefully and note that products listed below will be affected.  

Model Description 

SPC-1503 Series 15” Full IP65 Stainless Steel Touch Panel PC w/ Intel 945GSE 

SPC-1505 Series 15” Full IP65 Stainless Steel Touch Panel PC w/ Intel Pineview 

SPC-1703 Series 17” Full IP65 Stainless Steel Touch Panel PC w/ Intel 945GSE 

SPC-1705 Series 17” Full IP65 Stainless Steel Touch Panel PC w/ Intel Pineview 

SPC-22W3 Series 22”W Full IP65 Stainless Steel Touch Panel PC w/ Intel 945GSE 

SPC-22W5 Series 22”W Full IP65 Stainless Steel Touch Panel PC w/ Intel Pineview 

 

EX : SPC-1505-525-A1R ���� SPC-1505-525-A2R 

SPC-15 A1 Dimension : 371 x 303 x 60 mm � A2 Dimension : 371 x 308 x 63.6 mm  

SPC-17 A1 Dimension : 405 x 348 x 60 mm � A2 Dimension : 405 x 353 x 66.6 mm  

SPC-22 A1 Dimension : 546 x 371 x 66.5 mm � A2 Dimension : 546 x 378 x 69 mm 



 

 

 

Comparison 

Before – with distortion / normal gasket  (A1 version) 

  

After – reduce distortion / 45 degree gasket  (A2 version) 

   

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Thank you for 

your confidence in us in the past and look forward to serving you better in the future. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Jason Liu 

Manager 

Embedded Computing/Applied Panel Computing Division 

 


